
EMPLOYER DIVERSITY SPOTLIGHT

WHY IS DIVERSITY IMPORTANT TO YOUR COMPANY?

We are trying to raise awareness about the dangers and costs of nuclear weapons. In doing so, it requires that 
we reach as broadly as possible to gather new ideas and to include new people into our social movement. 
Having people from diverse backgrounds helps us maximize our reach.

Project for Nuclear Awareness operates under a non-discrimination policy.  It is my practice in hiring interns and 
volunteers for our Fellowship Program to seek out a diverse group to be sure to create an atmosphere of learning 
together.

DOES YOUR COMPANY HAVE ANY DIVERSITY-SPECIFIC 
INITIATIVES OR EMPLOYEE GROUPS/ORGANIZATIONS?

IS THERE ANYTHING ELSE ABOUT YOUR COMPANY THAT’S 
IMPORTANT FOR DIVERSE JOB SEEKERS TO KNOW?

Job seekers should look to the leadership and staff of an organization or a company to see if it is diverse. Job 
seekers should also be upfront about concerns regarding diversity. An organization or company should be able 
to confidently and honestly answer all concerns with humility and respect.

WHAT CO-OP OR FULL-TIME POSITIONS ARE YOU HIRING FOR?

We are seeking a few good Fellows’ for our Fellowship Program.  
Please do check out our website at www.pnausa.org/pna-fellowships.html.

For more information on Project for Nuclear Awareness co-op positions,  
Drexel co-op students can visit SCDCOnline. 


